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Dear Sir / Madam ,  
 
You have the power to  force change in  this disgraceful and brutal industry, so is there really a 
choice ? 
 
Clearly the people involved in the cruelty are the very worst kind of humans with no respect for 
life , so they must not be given the opportunity  to continue what they are doing . 
Industry reform is way overdue and no longer an option.  
 
Please do what you must know in your heart  is right. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nikki Bennett 
 


